
 

 

To: Library Board 
Fr: Peter Loeffel, Library Director 
March 6, 2025 
Re: Computer and Internet Use policy 

Purpose/Need 

The Wauwatosa Public Library (WPL)’s Computer and Internet Use policy is being presented to the Policy 
committee for review. 

Background 

The Library Board approved the current Computer and Internet Use policy in 2021. My goal is to have 
policies brought before the Board for review when they have not been updated for about four years, 
with the goal of having no policy go more than five years with Library Board review. 

The policy covers patrons using library-owned computers including public PCs and laptops, as well as 
patrons using the library’s wireless Internet access. 

Library staff is not recommending any modifications at this time; the policy is being brought to the 
committee for review. 

Recommendation 

To recommend that the Computer and Internet Use policy be presented to the Library Board for review. 


